
 

 

 

Homemaker Companion Agency  

Complaint Filing Instructions  

  
 

The Department of Consumer Protection regulates Homemaker 

Companion Agencies. These are the business entities that 

employ individual homemakers and companions who provide 

in-home services.  

  

If you believe that a Homemaker Companion Agency has 

violated the law or engaged in deceptive business practices, you 

may file a complaint by visiting: https://www.elicense.ct.gov.  

  

Instructions on how to file a complaint with the Department of 

Consumer protection can be found here: 

https://portal.ct.gov/DCP/Programs-and-Services/HCA-

Complaints.   
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